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Bryant, Shellie

From: Pederson, Darcy (External)
Sent: May 27, 2020 8:21 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Darcy Pederson - ATU Local 615 - Saskatoon Transit Operations 

Update - Re-Open Saskatchewan - CK 7300-1 X 270-7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Submitted on Wednesday, May 27, 2020 - 08:20 

Submitted by anonymous user: 127.0.0.1 

Submitted values are: 

Date Wednesday, May 27, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Darcy  
Last Name Pederson  
Phone Number (306) 241-3072  
Email pres615@sasktel.net  
Address   
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code   
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Atu Local 615  
Subject Special Council Meeting Re Transit  
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
Atu 615 supports option 1 going back to fare collection and front door loading with buses that have vinyl 
barriers installed in them as well as strongly encouraging passengers to wear masks . Fare collection will help 
eliminate non destination riders taking away limited space for those riders that are riding transit for essential 
rides. The vinyl barriers are a good temporary measure to help reduce the spread of Covid 19, Atu would like to 
see permanent shields replace the vinyl barrier in the near future not only to help reduce the spread of Covid 19 
but to also prevent driver assaults. 
 
If there any questions I’m available by phone at 306-241-3072 
 
Thanks  
Darcy Pederson  
Atu Local 615 
President Business Agent  
Attachments  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/390082 


